
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

     
Saturday January 18, 2020 

8:15 AM Our Parishioners 
5:00 PM Donald Stricker, Emil Baur 
Sunday January 19, 2020 
7:30 AM Stephen Joseph Ford 
9:00 AM Stanislaw Bladek 
11:00 AM Amalia Ciampa 
6:00 PM Parishioners Fighting Illness 
Monday January 20, 2020 
8:15AM Mary & Gertrude Connelly 
Tuesday January 21, 2020 
8:15 AM Ramon Peralta 
Wednesday January 22, 2020 
8:15 AM Unborn babies and their families  

 Thursday     January 23, 2020  
 8:15 AM Elizabeth Schneider 

Friday January 24, 2020 
    8:15 AM Jose Fiuza 
    Saturday January 25, 2020 

8:15 AM Stanislawa Bednarz 
5:00 PM Greg Meehan, Jr., Carmela Miragliotta 
Sunday January 26, 2020 
7:30 AM Amelia Remiskevich, Joseph & Elizabeth 

Minauskas 
9:00 AM Carmela Miragliotta, Henryka Przybysz 
11:00 AM Stanislaw Bladek, Martin & Johanna Neukum 
6:00 PM Men & Women in the Armed Forces 
 

5:00 PM Rev. Steven Shadwell 
7:30 AM         Rev. Steven Shadwell 
9:00 AM Rev. Edward G. Lambro 
11:00 AM  Rev. Lukasz Iwanczuk 
6:00 PM Rev. Lukasz Iwanczuk  
 

Saturday January 25, 2020 
5:00 PM      Paul Saks, George Casagrand 
Sunday January 26, 2020 
7:30 AM        Debbie Goulian 
9:00 AM      CCD Students 
11:00 AM    Brian McMurray, Cyndy Fuhro 
6:00 PM Confirmation Class Students 
 

Saturday January 25, 2020  
5:00 PM Pat Brinks, Barry Brock, Marianne Garibaldi, 

Roe Saks, Joe & Ann Santiso 
Sunday,         January 26, 2020 
7:30 AM Betty Dominico 
9:00 AM Charleen Scully, JoAnn Richardi, Karen LoPorto, 

Tom Link, Cabrina Potente, Julie Puccia 
11:00 AM Brian & Grace Davin, Peg Markert, Linda 

McMurray, Bill & Ellen Sharkey 
6:00 PM Lori Covello, Janine Minardi, Kim Mazurkiewicz 

 
 

 
The Sanctuary Candle in the Chapel will burn in loving 
memory of Farrah Shokouhi. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  
 
 
 

OLM will sponsor FREE bus transportation to the Right to 
Life March in Washington on Fri. Jan.24

th
.  The bus will be 

leave OLM Chapel at 6:30am.  Marchers should be in parking 
lot by 6:15am - return will be approx. 10:30pm.  There will 
be a Holy Hour – Thurs. at 7:30pm in the Chapel for the 
intention of the unborn.  NOTE:  There is limited space and 
we anticipate the bus will fill quickly. To reserve your seat 
please contact Joe Coralluzzo, jpaxetbonum@aol.com or 
201.274.6688 or Ray Duplain, rduplain@optonline.net or 
201.741.4073.  The Knights will be collecting donations at 
upcoming Masses to help offset some of the cost of the trip! 

 

February 1
st

 is OLM’s next opportunity to feed the hungry at 
Eva’s Kitchen in Paterson.  Anyone who wishes to volunteer 
to cook, please take a pan and add your name to the 
volunteer list on the table in the narthex. Frozen casseroles 
are to be dropped off at the OLM parking lot between 8:30-
8:45 on Sat., Feb. 1

st
.  Anyone unable to drop off the 

casserole may bring it to the rectory during business hours.  
To volunteer to serve the food or for questions please call 
Ann Santiso (973-610-9396) or Sue Urban (973-202-8716).  
 

If you have not yet responded to the 2019 Bishop’s Annual 
Appeal, there is still time to do so since the 2019 Appeal 
funds ministries and programs through the end of the 
diocesan fiscal year on June 30, 2020.  Your gift is a great 
blessing and valued so we can serve Christ by serving his 
people.  For your convenience, you can make an online gift 
at www.2019appeal.org. 

Thank you for your donations to the Father English Food 
Pantry during the holidays. Please continue to help feed 
these poor families on 4Get Me Not weekend with 
donations of non perishable food items. Needed: breakfast 
items, cereal, pancake mix and syrup.  Thank You! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME JANUARY 19, 2020 

 
  
 
  
  
   

 

 Peter Alles Ed Bailey 
 Manuela Barrios Randi Beale 
 Msgr. Eugene Boland Hannah Cerullo
 Philip Cibiniak James Commarato
 Anne Comarata Richard DeMaio
 Carolyn DeMarco Mike Dillon 
 Evelyn Duvall Joyce Evans 
 Theresa Fay Rosemarie Geraghty 
 John Horbacewicz Carol Kenah 
 Christine Lytle Joseph Maher 
 Jessie Murray Nicholas Neill 
 Ginny Noe Ann Pendola 
 Chris Powers Richard Tarapata
 Madeline Testa  Terry Wickham
 Tom Wisniewski 
 

Last Week at Mass:  $ 8,750 
Automatic Contribution:  $ 3,899 
Last Week Total Giving: $12,649 
Last Year: $14,941 
 

AUTO CONTRIBUTION 
Please sign-up for automatic giving, visit our website at 

www.olmchurch.org/automatic-contributions 

 

 

mailto:jpaxetbonum@aol.com
mailto:rduplain@optonline.net
http://www.olmchurch.org/automatic-contributions


C O N F I R M A T I O N  R E L I G I O U S  E D U C A T I O N  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Gr. 7 & 8 Sponsor Forms were due 12/8 or 9.  If you haven’t 
returned them to Rel. Ed. office please do so immediately!  

The 7 & 8 Gr. Confirmation Retreat is scheduled for January 
25

TH
 at 10:30-6 PM.  The group Fiat will be leading the 

retreat. The day will be packed with games, activities and 
meaningful discussions.  Can’t wait to see you there.   
 

Gr. 1-5 - 1/26 or 27(no class 1/19, 20) 
Gr. 6-9 - 1/26 or 27(no class 1/19, 20)  

 
 
Religious Ed. Phone 973-838-0567 
Mary Ramsden - Director dre@olmchurch.org  
Andrea Duplain - Secretary reled@olmchurch.org 
 

Confirmation 973-283-1212 
Grace Davin – Coordinator confirmation@olmchurch.org 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

9
th

 Grade Dialogues are planned for the weeks of January 
27

th
 and February 4

th
.   Parents:  Please watch your email for 

an invitation to sign up for one of the 20 minute sessions 
(using Signup-Genius) in the near future! 
 

Next Confirmation Class is scheduled for 2/2/20!   See you 
there! 
   

Do you play the drums, bass, guitar or piano? 
Are you looking to use your musical gifts and talents?  OLM 

is looking for adult and young adult 
musicians to join the growing band at 
Sunday 6pm Masses.  Featuring music 
written and performed by worship artists 
such as Chris Tomlin, Matt Maher, Bethel 

and Hillsong United, musicians should be comfortable with 
reading sheet music or chord charts and playing by ear.  If 
interested email Chris christopher.m.oliveira@gmail.com.  
 

Come join Bishop Serratelli and priests from the Diocese of 
Paterson for adoration, reflection, fellowship…. And of 
course Pizza!   
¶ Mon., Feb. 3 at DePaul High School in Wayne 
¶ Thurs., Feb. 13 at Pope St. John XXIII High School 

in Sparta.  
For info, contact the Vocations at 973-777-8818 ext. 715. 

 

Young adults ages 21 to 35 are invited to join 
us in a comfortable and relaxed atmosphere 
7-9 pm at ‘River of Beer’, 133 Hamburg Tpke 
(Main St.) Bloomingdale.  Topic for discussion 
is Bioethics - Using Catholic principles to 
make ethical decisions on critical issues such 

as euthanasia, suicide, in vitro fertilization, cloning, 
contraception, genetic engineering, extraordinary life 
support. Invite a friend! We will meet upstairs where 
food/beverage will be available for purchase. All are 
welcome and questions are encouraged. Info: 973-557-6373 
or Mike Chirichella at 973-934-6079. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

C O N T A C T  I N F O R M A T I O N  

S E R V I N G  O L M  &  O U R  C O M M U N I T Y  

Knights of Columbus 
 

News: 
All Catholic men in the Parish are welcome to join the Knights.   
If you have any questions, contact Ray Duplain or Anthony 
DePalma or talk to any current member of the Knights. 
 

Exemplifications and new membership: 
Ray Duplain Grand Knight: 201-741-4073 
Anthony DePalma, Deputy Grand Knight:  973-886-8942 
 

Calendar: 
1/22: Social Mtg. 8pm - Ryan Room 
2/1: Food Drive – Stop n Shop 
2/12: Officers, 7:15pm; Business Mtg. at 8pm - Ryan Rm 
 

 

 Join the OLM Ladies Guild 
ȣÁ ×ÏÍÅÎȭÓ group founded on the Pillars of Prayer, 
Apostolic Works and Social Activities 

 
Our 1

st
 daytime meeting was a big success!  Meetings are 

now being held during the day at 1pm in the Ryan 
Rm.  Please come and join us on Monday, Feb. 10 when 
we will be making Valentine Cards for the residents of the 
NJ Fireman’s Home.  No special talent is necessary.  Hope 
to see you there!  
 

For more information contact Diane Lattanzio at 
jdlatt1@msn.com or 973-492-1445. 
 

NEXT RAFFLE DRAWING AFTER 5PM MASS, JAN. 25TH 

 

mailto:dre@olmchurch.org
mailto:reled@olmchurch.org
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Did you know that your Baptism is a lifelong journey? The 
reception of this Sacrament is only the beginning of a much 
longer journey, a lifetime commitment that requires 
heartfelt discipleship. Are you all in? In today’s gospel we 
hear John the Baptist witness with, “Behold, the Lamb of 
God who takes away the sins of the world for He is the Son 
of God who baptizes with the Holy Spirit.” At your Baptism 
you received the Holy Spirit along with an invitation from 
the Lord to join the Lamb of God, Jesus Christ, by living and 
preaching His message. You are no longer a slave to sin, but 
now have the grace needed to turn to Christ, as His Child. 
You probably received an “Infant Baptism” because your 
parents desired that you belong to Christ’s Kingdom and His 
promise of Eternal life. Have you baptized your child? At 
your child’s Baptism, you made a promise to the Lord to 
teach them His ways. Are you keeping that promise by 
bringing them to weekly Mass, saying night prayers with 
them, bringing them to CCD and teaching them the meaning 
of forgiveness, mercy, kindness and sacrifice? Did you know 
that in Deuteronomy 6 VS 6-7, God addresses this 
responsibility saying, “You shall love the Lord, your God, 
with all your heart, with all your soul and with all your 
strength: take to heart these words, which I enjoin on you 
today, drill them into your children, speak to them at home 
or abroad, whether you are busy or at rest, thus keeping my 
Commandments” YOU WILL TEACH GOD’S WORD TO YOUR 
CHILDREN………IF YOU LOVE THEM. Would you like to 
become Catholic or complete your Sacraments?  Would 
you like to join the RCIA team?  Please join us in the Parish 
House, Thursday evenings, 7:00pm or call Carol Mangani, 
973-283-2218, for information. 
  

Do you have a desire to grow closer to our Lord?  Why not 
answer the call of Our Lady of Mount Carmel and become a 
Lay Carmelite.  For info call Carol Mangani 973-283-2218. 
 
 
 
 

Sat., Jan 25
th

 Featuring Richie Byrne and Joseph Anthony!  
Doors open 7pm, show 8:30pm.  Tix $30 including coffee, 
dessert & show; you may bring food, beer, wine or 
beverages.  Call Holy Spirit at 973-835-5680 or call/text 862-
228-3430 evenings and weekends, 21+ only.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 First Reading: Isaiah 49:3, 5-6  
This reading is a short passage from the second song of the 
Servant of the Lord. The Lord will show his glory through His 
servant whose mission is to restore Israel and bring salvation 
“to the ends of the earth.”  
  

Second Reading: 1 Corinthians 1:1-3  
Paul sends greetings to the people of Corinth, who have 
been called to be holy and consecrated in Christ.  
  

Gospel: John 1:29-34  
When Jesus visits John, John recognizes Jesus as the “Lamb 
of God who takes away the sin of the world.” John further 
indicates that Jesus is truly the Messiah and “God’s chosen 
One.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2019 YEAR END TAX STATEMENTS 
To save paper and postage we will not be automatically 
generating and mailing out 2019 giving statements. If you 
have contributed $250+ and would like a statement, please 
call the office. Thank you for understanding. 

 

New team members are needed to welcome first-time 
parents and their babies who have scheduled a baptism at 
OLM.  You will be asked to show a video on the sacrament of 
Baptism and answer any baptism questions that new 
parents might have.  Training is provided by Fr. Lukasz.  
Baptismal Prep is once a month, ONLY if there is a baptism 
scheduled for 1

st
 time parents (if no baptism is scheduled 

then that Baptismal Prep is cancelled for that month).  We 
only schedule team members once or maybe twice 
throughout the year, and are flexible around your schedule.  
For more info call the office at 973-838-6838 Ext. 103. 

 

Our group meets every other Wednesday in the Parish 
House at 7pm. For info, email or call Cathy O’Dougherty 
angeloncall@optonline.net or 973-713-9793. 

CAREGIVER NEEDED FOR PARISHIONER 
OLM parishioner is looking for a caregiver for 64 year old 
husband who has Alzheimer’s disease.  He is quiet and kind.  
2-3 days a week needed, 2-3 hours a day.  If interested, call 
Liz for more information 201-602-2462. 

I N  &  A R O U N D  O U R  P A R I S H  

MONDAY – January 20, 2020 
¶Bible Study is suspended until spring 
TUESDAY – January 21, 2020 
¶4:30 PM - Junior Choir Practice, Church 
¶7:00 PM - Bible Study, Parish House 
WEDNESDAY – January 22, 2020 
¶12:30 PM - Bible Study, Ryan Room 
¶7:00 PM - Eucharistic Training, Church 
¶7:00 PM - Healing Grief, Parish House 
¶8:00 PM - Knights Col. Mtg., Ryan Room 
THURSDAY – January 23, 2020 
¶9:00 AM - Bible Study, Ryan Room 
¶6:30 PM - Cornerstone Mtg., Library 
¶7:30 PM - Senior Choir Practice, Church 
FRIDAY – January 24, 2020 
¶9:30 AM - Bible Study, Ryan Room 
SATURDAY – January 25, 2020 
¶7:30 AM - Men’s Bible Study, Ryan Room 
¶11:00 AM - Gr. 7 & 8 First Yr. Retreat, Aud. 
¶3:00 PM - RCIA Tour of Church 
¶4:00 PM - Reconciliation, Church 

 

PRO - LIFE CORNER  

On Friday, January 24, 2020, thousands of people will head to 
the March for Life in Washington, D.C. to remember the 
anniversary of Roe v. Wade. We must remember that the 
eventual victory over the culture of death will come only 
through Jesus, the Lord of Life, not by any princes or powers of 
this world or even because of our own dedication and labor. 
However, when, by grace, our dedication and effort is united to 
God's will, He works through us to push aside the darkness of a 
culture of death. Our work and effort will bear much fruit, since 
the foundation of our labor is first and foremost rooted in 
prayer and dedication to God's law that all innocent human 
persons deserve protection. We pray, hopefully, by the will of 
God, that a massive light will begin to shine in this great nation 
once again.  Judie Brown, American Life League 
 

mailto:angeloncall@optonline.net


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

You are invited to  
 

A Women’s  Day of Reflection 
 

February 29, 2020 
9:30am - 1:30pm 

 
Mary Jo Armen, renowned author of the book Jesus in Jeans 
will share her personal story of love and forgiveness helping 
you to feel hope for happiness and peace as you live as Jesus 
calls us all to live. She will encourage you to reflect on your 
own spiritual journey and perhaps you will be inspired to 
continue on the path in your life that you did not realize you 
were on, or start a new path and walk everyday with the 
Jesus you have longed to know.  This special day of faith 
promises to enhance your awareness and spirituality to give 
you a feeling of peace, love and joy and to enhance your own 
Lenten journey. 

*Book purchase and signing will be available. 

 

A light breakfast and soup lunch will be served. More information and 
registration will follow.  For questions, please contact the Religious Education 
Office at 973.838.0567 or email reled@olmchurch.org 
 

A donation of $10 and a can of soup for the food pantry will be collected. 

mailto:reled@olmchurch.org



